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REFERENCE:  15FOI 173 
 
 
You requested the following information:- 
 
Please can you list all the items reported lost by employees between October 2014 to 
October 2015 and categorise them into items lost worth under £100, items lost worth 
under £500 and items lost worth more than £500. 
 
Can you repeat the same request for the dates October 2013 to October 
2014 and October 2012 to October 2013. 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Q1. How many items were reported as lost by employees between October 2014 and 
October 2015 worth under £100; under £500; and more than £500. 
 
A1. There was one item reported as lost between October 2014 and October 2015.  The 
item was worth under £100. 
 
Q2.  How many items were reported as lost by employees between October 2013 and 
October 2014 worth under £100; under £500; and more than £500? 
 
A.2 There was one item reported as lost between October 2013 and October 2014.  The 
item was worth under £100. 
 
Q3.  How many items were reported as lost by employees between October 2012 and 
October 2013 worth under £100; under £500; and more than £500? 
 
A3. There were no items reported as lost during this period. 
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